
I would like to pledge my support for the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) 
Bill 2009  
 
I believe the vague labelling of ‘vegetable oil’ of food products is misleading. Palm Oil use is not only 
an environmental issue there is a moral obligation to protect the habitats of Orangutans and Tigers 
that stems from the harvesting of palm oil. 
This is a blatant form of censorship that has been left for far too long. I demand change on this issue 
and I exercise my right to be informed as a consumer.  
 
Madeleine Alafaci  
 
 


